
BUILDING FACILITIES MEETING 
4TH FLOOR CONFERENCE ROOM  
THURSDAY MAY 15, 2014 
 
Present:  Mayor Harold Perrin, LM Duncan, Terry Adams, Otis Spriggs, Craig Light, Erick Woodruff, Chief 
Mike Yates, Keith Sanders, Chrystal Glisson, Barry Phillips, Ben Barylske, Chief Kevin Miller, Chairman 
Gene Vance on speakerphone 
 
The meeting was called to order at 3:00 p.m.  Mayor Perrin reviewed the appraisals and bid with the 
committee regarding property on Floyd, Floyd and Oakhurst and Huntington Ave. After discussion, the 
motion was made to accept the bids as presented for all three properties by Chief Yates and seconded 
by Terry Adams; motion carried.  
 
Meeting adjourned 3:08 p.m.  


